
CONGRATULATIONS Class of 2020! 
 

 
 

Curbside Diploma, Stoles, Honors T-shirts & CEF Scholarship Pick Up 
Thursday, May 28​th  

Dear Chandler High Seniors,  

The big day has finally come!​  We are happy to announce that you will be able to pick up your diploma and if you 
qualify, your stole, honors T-shirt and CEF scholarship on Thursday, May 28​th​.   Before you pick up your diploma please 
ensure any debts have been paid online through the parent portal on Infinite Campus, ​graduation stoles paid for 
($33.00)​ and any outstanding items such as textbooks, calculators, elevator keys, uniforms and any other items that 
belong to Chandler High School returned.​ If you are having difficulty paying fees, please contact the bookstore. We are 
making alternative distribution arrangements to ensure the recommended CDC COVID-19 guidelines are being followed.  

Distribution Plan: 
1. Curb side delivery/collection only (stay in your car) - come in through California Street off Chandler Blvd. 

Immediately turn right with the regular pattern for drop off routine. Pull up to the curb and CHS staff will 
approach you to give you your diploma and other items if you qualify. 

2. Date:  May 28​th​ (please make every effort to come at your assigned time) 

 

Alpha last names beginning with: Pick up time 
A-E 7:30am – 8:15am 
F-J 8:15am – 9:00am 
K-M 9:00am – 9:45am 
N-R 9:45am – 10:30am 
S-V 10:30am – 11:15am 
W-Z 11:15am – 12:00pm 
All alphas** 3:00pm – 5:00pm** 

 
**Please make every effort to come at your assigned time but if that is not an option, you can come between 3pm – 
5pm.  If you are unable to come on May 28​th​ you will need to call the front office to make alternative arrangements. 
 

Please have available and/or keep in mind: 
1. Student ID or Identification - driver’s license or school ID required 
2. PLEASE​ stay in your car. 
3. PLEASE​ only come at your assigned time. 


